
 

 

Mr. Wang Qingxian, Governor of Anhui Province, Visits Pingwei Power 
Generation Company 

On May 31, 2022, Mr. Wang Qingxian, Governor of Anhui Province, visited Pingwei Power 
Generation Company. 

 

Mr. Wang and his delegation visited the site of Phase III Project, learned in detail about the 
power generation, coal consumption and other production indicators, as well as the 
implementation of the material transportation and tax rebate policies during the COVID-19 
epidemic, and listened to the report on power supply, operations, transformation and 
development. Mr. Wang expressed his affirmation of the efforts made by the company to 
overcome the adverse effects of the epidemic and secure energy supply, hoping that the 
company could spare no efforts to ensure safe production, secure fuel supply, and generate more 
power to support the production resumption and project construction in Anhui Province and the 
Yangtze River Delta region in the current critical period of economic recovery and development. 

Mr. Pan Zhaohui, Secretary-General of Anhui Provincial Government, and Mr. Ye Xiaoming, 
Deputy Secretary-General of Anhui Provincial Government and Director of the Policy Research 
Office of Anhui Province, accompanied the visit. Mr. Zhang Tianpei, Director of the 
Development and Reform Commission of Anhui Province, Mr. Niu Nutao, Director of the 
Economy and Information Department of Anhui Province, Mr. Zhu Changcai, Deputy Director 
of the Finance Department of Anhui Province, Mr. Jin Zongshun, Deputy Director of the 
General Office of Anhui Provincial Government, and Mr. Ren Zefeng, Secretary of Huainan 
Municipal Party Committee, participated in the visit activities. Mr. Fang Xiaodong, GM of 
Pingwei Power Generation Company, accompanied the visit. 

  


